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23 July 2019 
 
 

MACKILLOP CATHOLIC COLLEGE, WARNERVALE 
 

 
Dear members of staff, parents and parishioners 
 

Appointment of Principal 
 
I am pleased to announce the appointment of Frank Cohen as Primary Principal of 
MacKillop Catholic College, Warnervale. 
 
Frank is a very committed Catholic educator who has thirteen years’ experience in 
the role of Principal at Our Lady of the Rosary, Wyoming and St John the Baptist 
Catholic School, Woy Woy.  Prior to this he held the positions of Assistant Principal at 
St Agatha’s Catholic School, Pennant Hills and St Patrick’s Catholic School, Asquith, 
and Religious Education Coordinator at St Patrick’s Catholic Primary School, Asquith 
and Fr John Therry School, Balmain.  
 
Frank is a passionate educator with a strong educational vision, and a drive for 
innovative education that ensures student agency in their learning.  He has a 
dedication and commitment to ensuring that all students succeed. Frank promotes 
strategic professional learning of staff, with a purposeful attention to curriculum, data, 
pedagogy and best practice. Frank empowers others to be leaders, building trust and 
positive, authentic relationships with staff, students and parents. 
 
Frank’s qualifications include a Master of Educational Leadership, Master of 
Education (Religious Education), Bachelor of Education, Diploma of Teaching 
University and a Grad Cert in TESOL K-12.   He is currently studying for a Doctor of 
Education in mathematics teaching and learning through the Australian Catholic 
University. 
 
Frank is an active member of Our Lady Star of the Sea Parish, Terrigal.  
 
I welcome Frank to this role on behalf of the Diocese. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Mr Peter Hamill 
Director of Schools 
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